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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Commonwealth of Australia
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia would like to welcome the delegation of Australia to this UPR cycle and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
Ethiopia recognizes Australia’s effort in implementing recommendations accepted from the second cycle review, upholding its report obligations under seven instruments, addressing issues of the gender pay gap, and the support extended to women to access industries and STEM-based sectors where they are underrepresented. We also appreciate the criminalization of human trafficking, slavery, and slavery-like practices including servitude, forced labor, and deceptive recruiting. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Ethiopia recommends Australia:

1. To continue its efforts in the implementation of the National Disability Strategy.

2. Scaleup the achievements of the Migrant Workers’ Taskforce which plays a critical role in addressing the potential exploitation of migrant workers. 
Ethiopia wishes Australia a successful review. 
I thank you Madam President 

